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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Helena City Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, January 13, 2020 in 

the Commission Chambers, 3rd Floor, City County Building, 316 N. Park Ave., Helena, Montana. The 

purpose of the hearing is to: 

 

Consider the Final passage of an ordinance amending the Helena City Code to allow for the discretionary 

waiver of City fees on affordable housing projects to be constructed in the City of Helena. 

 

The City Commission will consider all written and oral comments. For more information or to submit 

written comments, please contact Sharon Haugen, Community Development Director, 316 North Park, 

Helena, MT 59623, phone: 406- 447-8445, or email: shaugen@helenamt.gov. 

 

Persons with disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City’s meetings, services, 

programs, or activities should contact the City’s ADA Coordinator, Ellie Ray, as soon as possible to allow 

sufficient time to   arrange for the requested accommodation, at any of the following: Phone: (406) 447- 

8490; TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711; Email: Citycommunitydevelopment@helenamt.gov; 

Mailing Address & Physical Location: 316 North Park, Avenue, Room 445, Helena, MT 59623. 


